
  
 

 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/217/2021-2022                                                                       12th MARCH 2022 
 

PARENT TEACHER MEETING (PTM) 
 

Dear Parents (Pre-Nur-VIII), 
 

Greetings! 
 

We would like to share with you that an on-campus PTM has been scheduled for 

Grades Pre-Nursery-VIII on Wednesday, March 16, 2022. Each parent will be 

designated an uninterrupted 10 minutes with the Class Teacher wherein you can 

discuss the child’s progress. The final term Report card will be shared through the 

school ERP after the PTM.  
 

The PTM time slots will be uploaded on the ERP. Kindly adhere to the designated 
time slots. 
 
 

For any concern, please connect with the Class Teachers. 

 

STAY SAFE AND HEALTHY! 

 
Regards, 
Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal RVS 

 

 


